
UINTAH MIDDLE SCHOOL  
COMMUNITY COUNCIL MEETING 

April 13th, 2021 
 
ATTENDING:     ABSENT: 
Christy Nerdin (Principal)    Marissa Mills 
Jennifer Anderson         
Brandon Aycock  
Jessica Christensen  
Megan Hall 
Heather McKee 
Evonne Guzzle (Teacher)  
 
James Munford (Counselor) 
     
Approval of Minutes 
The meeting was opened by Evonne Guzzle at 2:45. Time was then turned over to 
Christy Nerdin.  A motion was made by Jessica Christensen to approve the 
minutes as they were written.  Jennifer Anderson seconded.  The motion passed 
unanimously. 
 
Trust Lands Plan 2021/2022 
Christy Nerdin shared the proposed Trust Lands Plan with the council.  (see 
attached) Time was turned over for questions and comments.  Jennifer Anderson 
made a motion to approve the plan as written.  Megan Hall seconded the motion.  
The motion passed unanimously.   
 
TSSA Plan 2021/2022 
Christy Nerdin shared the proposed TSSA Plan with the council.  (see attached) 
Time was turned over for questions and comments.  Megan Hall made a motion 
to approve the plan as written.  Jessica Christensen seconded the motion.  The 
motion passed unanimously.   
 
Counselor Items 
James Munford told how the counselors have been meeting with Tier 3 students 
with low grades to help them improve their grades.  After Rise testing is complete 
the counselors will focus on registering students for classes next year. 



The Uintah School District will be holding and early registration for next year on 
April 19th & 20th.  This will help know what the numbers will be for next year.  It is 
anticipated that there will be many students returning to regular school that have 
been doing online schooling. 
 
Patron Input 
Parents wanted to know if the Uintah Middle School has been conducting lock 
down drills this year.  Parents wanted to know that the students know what to do 
if there was a lock down during those times when they are not in a classroom.  
The Assistant Principal was asked to join the meeting to answer this question 
since he is the one in charge of them.  He explained what the school has done so 
far.  The students have been given instructions on what to do if there was a lock 
down or fire.  The school will be holding 2 more drills before the end of the year.  
Mr. Heath said they will be addressing these issues. 
Parents also wanted to know that all the doors are locked during the day except 
for the main entrance doors.  All visitors must enter through the office to get into 
the building. 
Parents wanted an update on what Friday will look like next year.  The School 
Board will be voting at the board meeting tomorrow.  Look for those results to be 
posted. 
There was some talk about addressing the Trimester/Semester scheduling.  
Parents wanted to know if there was anything decided.  Mrs. Nerdin said this is 
something that a committee will be looking into next school year.  There will be 
no change as far as the coming school year is concerned.  She will keep the 
council informed. 
 
Heather Mckee made a motion to adjourn at 3:45 Jessica Christensen seconded. 
Motion passed unanimously.   
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